
 

 

Date:   July 14, 2023 

 

To:   Darrel Pyle, City Manager  

 

From:   Jason Olsen, Director of Parks and Recreation 

    

Subject: Young Family Athletic Center - Operator 

 

In May, the contract negotiations with Santa Fe Family Life Center ceased for their 

organization to become the Young Family Athletic Center (YFAC) operator. Due to the 

complexities of the request of both Community Groups and the City, it became apparent 

to the Parks and Recreation Department that the risks associated with operations of the 

YFAC would be better for both Santa Fe and the City if we went in a different direction.  

I think it is in the best interest of the City and the YFAC for the Parks and Recreation 

Department to facilitate the operations of the YFAC. The Parks Department has already 

contacted the stakeholder groups involved with the YFAC. The Parks Department is  

working with these groups on leases and leagues, and the Parks Department has a clear 

vision of using the YFAC for the best interest of our residents here in Norman.  

Attached to this memo is a budget, revenue projections, fee schedule, and booking 

policy. The Parks Department looks forward to having public discussions on how this 

facility will be best used for Norman and fill a huge void for our youth and its access to 

indoor athletic facilities. We also are incredibly excited for the YFAC to be open for all 

to enjoy in 2024!   

 

Jason Olsen, Director of Parks and Recreation 

 

Cc:  Kathryn Walker, City Attorney 

   Anthony Francisco, Director of Finance 

    

 

 


